
Dear Campus Community and Friends of FSU, 
  
Framingham State has been committed to providing accessible education since its founding. In the 
21st century, part of this commitment is ensuring that all of our students can access University content, 
educational materials, and our many online resources regardless of ability or disability. 
Our website, Framingham.edu, provides a first impression of the University for more than 50,000 users 
each month, and supports students, faculty, and staff in our everyday tasks. During April, the 
University’s Working Group on Accessibility and Usability will host two user groups in order to gain 
feedback on how users navigate site content on Framingham.edu and potential areas of improvement 
for accessibility. Participants will be asked to complete short tasks on the website or participants may 
demonstrate specific tasks where barriers have been experienced.  Group moderators will observe the 
user experience and gather participant feedback.  
  
Any member of the Framingham State community is welcome to participate.  The user workshops 
will take place April 5th at 10am and April 25th at 1pm and participants can expect to spend between 30-
45minutes on the tasks.  Please fill out the following RSVP form if you are interested in participating. 
Individuals who cannot attend one of the user group sessions but who would like to provide feedback 
can choose to be contacted by email.  
  
Thank you in advance for helping support the University’s mission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Working Group for Accessibility and Usability 
 

http://www.framingham.edu/
https://www.tfaforms.com/4667373

